
pupils in Ysgol Babanod Glan y 
Mor & Ysgol Iau Pendorlan for their 
opinion and questions on the 
proposal to join the 2 schools.

Children’s Consultation Report

We asked…



Would the school council be able to decide 
on a new school name & uniform?

You said…

When would the 2 schools join together?

We would like shelters on the playground for the winter

What would join the 2 schools together?

Would there still be enough equipment for the younger children? 



lots of different people & groups for 
their opinion. A notice was also put 
in the local paper and a document 
sent out.

We asked…

Around 15 people came to a 
meeting to tell us what they 
thought about joining the 2 

schools together.



We had 11 letters 
& response forms, 
all were in support 
of joining the 2 
schools.

They said…

Wanted to make sure that the colours of the new part of 
the school would fit in with the 2 current schools & the 
surrounding area. 



We will consider views of parents, teachers and 
other members of the community 

What we will do next…

We will put together the opinions of the children 
and look at what they have said

A decision will then be made on whether to join 
together Ysgol Babanod Glan y Mor & Ysgol Iau 
Pendorlan.


